Lloyd' g Reglster of Shipping
RIO DE JANEIRO,

Dear §ir,

"ALEGRETR", "ATAVATA", "BARPAGINAM
& "CABEDELO",

In reply to your letter of the 19th ultimo, regarding
the Hefrigeratin: Machinery and Appliences of the above named
vessels, I have to inform you that the “wners wish to have
RYC class reinstated. A Special and complete Survey is now
being carried out on the "ALEGRETY", whieh will bs followed by
the "ATALAIA"™ 1n about two weelts time,

The reports on these cases wiil follow in due course,

Yours falthfully,

(Sgd. M. Caldwell)

Surveyor to Lloyd' g Rezister.
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